
No. S18, Friday 17 January, 1997 

ACT GOVERNMENT 

PLANNING AND LAND MANAGEMENT GROUP 
BUILDINGS (DESIGN AND SITING) ACT 1964 

INVITATION TO COMMENT ON IMPLEMENTATION PLAN N0.42 FOR GOLD 
CREEK ROAD AND ASSOCIATED WORKS 

Totalcare Industries of the Department of Urban Services has submitted an 
lmplementation Plan for proposed works on Gold Creek Road. 

The works proposed are to: 

provide safer access to the Gold Creek Tourist Area; 

Improve pedestrian factllties; 

enhance and provlde a formal focal point to the main entrance of the Gold 
Creek Tourist Area; 

improve bus and carparking; and 

accommodate the increasing traffic flows along Gold Creek Road. 

Copies of the Implementation Plan may be inspected at the Shopfront, 16 
Challis Street, Dickson during normal business hours. 

Interested persons are invited to submit written comments on the 
Implementation Plan, by 10 February 1997, to: 

Planning and Larid Management Group 
Department of Urban Services 
GPO Box 1 908 
CANBERRA ACT 2601 

Attention: Mr P Harris. 
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